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2020 caused DSP, as many other organizations, to pivot in the way we delivered content 
to our scholars, alumni and other audiences. We launched a professional development 
webinar series, invited program scholars and graduates to write guest blog pieces and 
relaunched our Doctoral Chat newsletter. 

Webinars – 2020 series topics: 

Moms of Color in Academia: Navigating Graduate School 

Transitioning to a Faculty Role 

Navigating Grad School During a Disaster 

Deep Dive into the Fulbright Experience 

Applying for the Fulbright Scholar Award 

Webinars: 2021 series topics (partial list): 

The Future of Faculty Diversity Part 1: Graduate Student and Faculty Recruitment 

The Future of Faculty Diversity Part 2: Faculty Retention (coming up Jan. 26) 

Mentoring 

Aspire workshop 

 

Newsletter -  kicked off the revamp of the Doctoral Chat newsletter 

 

Link to view newsletter archive: https://www.sreb.org/doctoral-scholars-program-
newsletters 

 

Blog – extended the opportunity to SREB scholars and graduates to pen guest blog 
pieces on postsecondary topics for the SREB blog.  

 

2020 blog topics: 

The Impact of Microaggressions on Health and Job Satisfaction 

Pedagogical Strategies for Inclusive and Trauma-Informed Teaching 

Self-Care and Your Success in Graduate School 
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